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Notice of Quorum

To the Board of Directors of South Suburban Park and Recreation District
and to anyone else to whom it may be of concern:

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of
South Suburban Park and Recreation District plans to attend an
informational public meeting

Thursday, February 16, 2012
District Administration Office, 6631 South University Boulevard
Start time: 7 pm

(Not all directors may be at this meeting, but the session may be attended by a quorum of the
Board. This session is open to the public.)

Agenda
This will be an informational meeting conducted by District staff, reviewing proposed plans to
improve the Willow Creek Trail in Willow Spring Open Space and other trails in the Open Space.
This meeting is primarily for residents in adjacent neighborhoods and other citizens interested in
these recreation properties. A site map showing these proposed improvements is posted on South
Suburban’s website, http://www.ssprd.org/southsubnew/construction.asp

This is not a posting of a regularly scheduled meeting of the Board. If you would like additional
information related to any of the Board’s sessions, please call 303/798-5131.
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